
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF LINCOLN PARK 

 
The Lincoln park Community Development Block Grant Disaster Recovery 

(CDBG-DR) Grant Application 

NOTICE is hereby given that the City of Lincoln Park will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, April 
22, 2024, or as soon thereafter as it can be heard at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the 
City of Lincoln Park City Hall, located at 1355 Southfield Road, Lincoln Park, MI 48146. 

The purpose of the hearing is to present the Lincoln Park Community Development Block Grant Disaster 
Recovery (CDBG-DR) Grant Application for the purpose of receiving comments from interested persons. 

The City of Lincoln Park is submitting a grant application to the Michigan Economic Development 
Corporation (MEDC) for the Community Development Block Grant Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR).  The 
CDBG-DR grant funding is intended to be used for long-term recovery projects such as restoring 
infrastructure related to the flooding that occurred in the area in the summer of 2021.   To address 
issues with groundwater infiltration into the sanitary sewer system, the City is proposing a cured-in-
place sanitary sewer lining program in various locations throughout the City.  Cured-in-place sewer lining 
is a trenchless technology that fixes structural damage and leaking joints.  The lining program is made up 
of two projects with estimated costs of $1,503,592.00 and $1,513,706.00.  The combined estimated cost 
of the CDBG-DR project is $3,017,298.00. 

The Public is invited to attend and comment on the CDBG-DR grant application during the Public Hearing 
or to make written comments on or before April 22, 2024. The City of Lincoln Park will provide 
reasonable accommodation for those individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aid or services. 
Notification should be received in the City Clerk’s Office at least three (3) days prior to the public 
hearing. 

Kerry Kehrer 

City Clerk 


